
MINUTES FOR THE NATIONAL MEET COMMITTEE 

JANUARY 15 2017 

Present: All members of the Committee except Bob Starzky 
and Bill Stoneberg: Joining the Call: Kris Syrdal, Dave and 
Pat Wojan and Lonnie Priest. 

John Steed called the Meeting to order, and the November 
Minutes were approved unanimously. 

2017: Kris Syrdal reported that the number of rooms set 
aside for the Meet have been filled and any new 
reservations will be at an increased rate. They now have 34 
cars registered. 

2018 Kirt Priest: Discussion about when to expect 
registrations. Roy reported the one half takes place within 
the last two months. He also prepares the template, and 
needs the information by May in order to get it in the July 
Bugle. The Mile High Chapter will source their own shirts. 
Tours: They plan that different tours will be offered each 
day rather than having the same tours for the two days. 
They are also exploring the possibility of having one- half 
day and all day tours. 

2019 Pete Plillips: Pete reported on Oklahoma City. He has 
visited the Tower Hotel (Built in the 80's) and had a 
positive review. It has the necessary meeting rooms, and 
adequate parking. He is estimating 235 cars could be 
expected for the Meet. Pete found a number to places of 
interest including the Rt. 66 Attraction and Oklahoma City 
is a distribution city for the movies.He did report that 
the hotel and the church property (Show Field) are for 
sale. 

The question of have a NMC meeting in Brookfield. Wednesday 
afternoon has be tentatively set. 

Adjourned 7:45 

Next Call: February 26th 7PM  

Sec. Bob Safrit  


